

Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2010 3:43 PM
To: Sullivan, Randy
Cc: Kahler, Robert; Hall, Holly; Yerokun, Jimi; Burnell, Scott
Subject: RE: SOARCA Team Meeting -10/13/10

Randy,

I will try to set up a meeting with you and Scott Burnell to discuss your concerns with the brochure when I get back from AL (11/5). I was able to get the comments received from the brochure...and preliminarily it looks like Trish Milligan provided comments to Scott Elkins (I have not done a review to see if all the comments provided were incorporated).

Thanks,
Richard

From: Sullivan, Randy
Sent: Thursday, October 21, 2010 1:15 PM
To: Chang, Richard; Yerokun, Jimi
Cc: Kahler, Robert; Hall, Holly
Subject: RE: SOARCA Team Meeting -10/13/10

Just got a report from Holly who attended the comm. meeting on the SOARCA brochure.

Can we talk? Previous comments from NSIR have not been incorporated and the language is very much imprecise. Plain language is not the reason for unfortunate language usage. We need to have input to the brochure before this goes further.

Can you let us know your views on this? Thanks

Randolph Sullivan, CHP

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Wednesday, October 20, 2010 4:59 PM
To: Chang, Richard; Barr, Jonathan; Ake, Jon; Ali, Syed; Burnell, Scott; Candra, Hernando; Dube, Donald; Ghosh, Tina; Guzman, Richard; Navarro, Carlos; Nosek, Andrew; Pires, Jose; Prato, Robert; Schaperow, Jason; Stutzke, Martin; Sullivan, Randy; Tinkler, Charles; Vail, James; Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: RE: SOARCA Team Meeting -10/13/10

Team:

Here is my proposed agenda for tomorrow as well as the call in number. Please let me know if I should add anything else.

Room: Church St. 3-C19, 2-3pm
Call-in: 888-928-9177
Passcode: (b)(6)

1. Schedule Discussion- Paths forward on how to meet our deadlines
 - a. Expected main body document received -entered technical editing Monday; expected completion COB Monday 10/25
 - b. Main document and Appendices A and B to be posted in ADAMS on 10/29

Information in this record was deleted
in accordance with the Freedom of Information
Act, exemptions Ex 6
FOIA. 2011-0083

Ex 1
FF/15

- c. Moving forward on Appendix A and B (recent discussion held with management on making Appendices A and B NUREG/CRs)
 - d. Management's decision on document concurrence
- 2. Peer Review Meeting 10/26-10/27 (Tina)
- 3. Uncertainty Analysis (Tina)
- 4. Communications Discussion-
 - a. Recent Communications Team Meeting- Summary of Discussion
 - b. Future management discussion with staff on recurring comments
- 5. Planning for Regional Counterparts Meeting
 - a. RI- 12/9 (VTC requested)
 - b. RII- 12/7 (VTC unavailable)
 - c. RIII-12/8 requested (VTC requested)
 - d. RIV-11/30-12/2 (VTC requested)
- 6. Open Issues
 - a. R. Chang- AL 10/22-11/5; J. Barr Acting

Thanks,
Richard